
Item JTB 20/4 referred from Joint Transportation Board minutes of 9 March 
2020 

 
JTB 20/4    ON STREET PARKING FEES AND CHARGES  

 
The report of the Director of Street Scene, Leisure and Technical Services sought 
approval to progress a formal exercise with regard to on-street parking fees and 
charges across the Borough.  It was noted that the formal consultation would be 
undertaken from 3 to 26 April 2020. 
 
RECOMMENDED:  That the formal consultation on the proposed on-street parking 
fees and charges be progressed as outlined in sub-sections 1.2 and 1.3 of the report. 
*Referred to Cabinet 
 
 


